
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

March 22, 2018     2:00 PM 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Bill Goodwin, Tom Krumwiede, 
Larry Haman, Nancy Mueller, Roger Myers, Lloyd Gardner, Darrell Haman and Britney Keller.  Alex Kasowski was also 
present. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Lloyd to approve the minutes from February 22

nd
.  Motion carried 

unanimously. 
 
The public hearing was held regarding a variance application from Richard Bergstad to add onto an existing structure in 
Outlot 1 of SW ¼ SE ¼ of Section 11-154-79.  The addition will be 85’ from the center of 52nd Ave N.  No one appeared 
in opposition.  A motion was made by Bill and seconded by Darrell to recommend the commissioners approve the 
variance.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board reviewed the following applications: 
 
ADM – additional waste pond 
Alex Kasowski – lean to on existing structure 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Lloyd to approve these applications.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board reviewed the applications from Aggregate Construction and Sundre Sand & Gravel to renew their existing 
gravel pit permits (730, 731, 732).  A motion was made by Lloyd and seconded by Nancy to approve the renewals.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
At 3:30 PM, a motion was made by Larry and seconded by Bill to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Britney Keller, Deputy Auditor 


